
Mrs Bennett's Blog       

Thursday 10th December 2021 

Hi Everyone,  

We are definitely in the midst of our Crossflatts Christmas celebrations this week… 

                                                         

Yesterday we had a magical visit from the big man himself! He brought some very naughty elves with him who 

helped Santa to read a story to the children! The children had a wonderful time asking Santa lots of great questions!  

                                        

Today our children have all had the opportunity to visit our Secret shop in school and to make some secret 

purchases for their families! We have some excellent shoppers in school who were all very delighted with their great 

choosing and purchases made.  

                    

It has also been our KS2 Disco afternoon today, there were some serious moves on the dance floor for sure!  

                                                     

Tomorrow, the children are invited to come into school wearing their Christmas jumpers, t shirts etc and we will be 

holding our annual Christmas lunch in school. We will post lots of pictures on Class Dojo for our families to see!  

Only one week remains with lots of exciting Christmas treats still to enjoy here at school!  

Kind regards  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 


